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Shooting investigation 

Adams County, Colo.  (March 17, 2020):  

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a shooting that occurred in the 2800 block of West 

62nd Avenue. 

On March 16th, 2020 at approximately 7:35 p.m., deputies responded to the 2800 block of West 62nd 

Avenue for a report of an adult female with several gunshot wounds. A preliminary investigation 

revealed that the victim was driving a stolen BMW SUV and became involved in an altercation with two 

males in another vehicle. Shots were fired and the victim was struck at least three times with rifle 

rounds. The victim was transported to an area trauma center for treatment of her injuries. The ACSO 

Laboratory and Crime Scene Team responded to process the crime scene and detectives are currently 

interviewing witnesses, neighbors, and others.  

The investigation is preliminary and ongoing. Members of the public are strongly encouraged to call the 

ACSO Detective Division or Metro Denver Crime Stoppers, (720) 913-STOP, with any tips or information. 

Callers can remain anonymous. 

-End- 

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 

                

 

https://www.facebook.com/MetroCrimeStoppers/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUpC5oJzERNqMAhfLrz66s5aTZFhkW9UAUsSUWNYk3zS8xfkmDYvPUTbv8Jm2KxGoHL46AwkGPwiPd_A3NiffkI4R0lvqGA2dHgtMkk_NMR2Zv9guOM4lJGOmJmogw7yQHiY7w9r4kUaPRvt4lvWpKG&__tn__=kK-R
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